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To the City of Cambridge,

The crew of §.S. JOHN W, BROWN wishes to extend a heartfelt thank you to the City, local
businesses, media and residents for the incredibly warm welcome we have received from your
community. The assistance given to us by the City, prior to and during our visit, has been outstanding.
The thousands of visitors this past week and the local media’s coverage has been incredible. We have
enjoyed sharing stories with the public of the Merchant Marine, US Navy Anmed Guard-and the Liberty
Ship’s placeinhisto:y.lnrenunmanyofomvisitorshavebemeagerm share their stories of family
members and friends who served our pation and the rich and colorful history of Maryland’s Eastern
Shore. Our port visits along the East Coast have extended from Halifax, Nova Scotia all the way down
to Jacksonville, Florida and we can honestly declare the Cambridge visit as one of the most memorable

voyages ever.

Wetrulyhopethstomvisithasbeenassuowssﬂllforyouandyourcommmﬁtyasithas for us.
Again, thank you for all that you have done!

Let’s Keep Her Sailing!

I%JECT LIBERTY SHIP PROJECT LIBERTY SHIP
Richard Bauman Hugh D Cadzow

Master Chairman

$.8. JOHN W. BROWN Project Liberty Ship, Inc.
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